
YEAR 3 PARENT NEWSLETTER: SUMMER 2 

Hello and welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful time over the Jubilee weekend and that the 
children are eager to return ready for another fun-filled and educational half term!  

This half term, our topic is: Environmental Explorers Please see our overview below: 

 

What is this topic about?  

Our topic this half term is 
‘Environmental Explorers. Through this 
topic, we will be encouraging the children 
to study the world around them with a 
particular focus within the school 
grounds on geography and the science of 
plants.  

KEY DATES 

10th June: Break the Rules Day 

W/C 13th June:  Book Fair 

15th June: Wisley Trip 

16th June: Sports Day 

W/C 20th June: Healthy Relationship Week 

24th June: Outdoor Cinema 

30th June: Race for Life 

1st July - 2nd July: Family Camp out 

5th July: Year 4 Bronze,  Silver and Gold Parent 

assembly 

7th July: Move up morning 

8th July: Camo Day 

W/C 11th July: Maths Investigation week 

14th July: School Disco 

Maths Investigation Week 

We will be taking part in a Maths 
Investigation Week this half-term, for which 
your child will have the opportunity to apply 
their creativity and amazing year 3 learning to 
maths in a range of contexts.  

We will be giving the children freedom to 
explore maths in this wide range of contexts 
in order to allow them to celebrate just how 
far they’ve come this year.  

We are very proud of how much progress each 
and every one of them has made. Please make 
sure to ask them about Investigation Week to 
see what they have been learning.    



Online safety 
Please make sure that you are continuing to support your child’s online safety by ensuring you are 
aware of the content that they are consuming online. If you have any questions about how to keep 
your child safe, please talk to their class teacher. 

We have had a number of children who are accessing inappropriate and often frightening content on 
YouTube. Children in Year 3 should be restricted to the You Tube kids website rather than the 
standard site. Some of the children are aloso playing games with an age rating well above their actual 
age. Video games rated 12, 15 and 18 are not suitable for children in Year 3.  

It is vital that you keep your child safe by ensuring their devices are restricted to content for their 
age, either through parental controls on these devices or by using parental control software. 

We thank you so much for your continued hard work to keep your child safe in an ever-changing 
online world.  

Reminders 

Please be aware that the heat within the classrooms is steadily increasing. For this 
reason, it is vital that your child comes into school with a water bottle.  

Please also ensure that all your child’s uniform (including jumpers) are named to ensure 
they can quickly be returned to them if they are found.  

Finally, we understand the year is coming to an end; however, please ensure that children 
are coming into school in the correct school uniform (including appropriate PE kit). If you 
are unsure or have any questions regarding this, please check the school website or 
contact the school office.  

Have a sneak peak into some of the exciting texts we’ll be reading 
this half-term across our core and foundation topics. 


